
Report to 27-D1 Cabinet

LCIF Update


We are now four months into the second year of Campaign 100, the LCIF fundraising 
effort to reach a $300 million worldwide goal to support programs for disaster relief, 
humanitarian aid, vision, youth, hunger, environment, childhood cancer and diabetes. 


I recently attended the LCIF Strategy Session for Campaign 100. There were a number 
of presentations about approaches that can be used to convince Lions both 
individually and collectively in a Club, to donate. Past International President Joe 
Preston hosted the training and convincingly stated why all Lions need to support our 
Foundation’s efforts.


Fund raising goals for Districts were modified. Our District’s goal for Campaign 100 in 
the second year is $109,313. Again, in presentations during Club visits, zone and 
regional meetings, we suggest that Clubs donate to the campaign through funds they 
already have collected, new fund-raisers for this purpose or through individual 
donations by members.


A new offering is the 100 | 100 Clubs. If a club commits to being a 100 | 100 Club, LCIF 
is supported by 100% of the club members donating at a minimum level of $100 per 
member per year, only $8 a month. These clubs will receive annual recognition.


I have been asked to report what grant assistance LCIF has provided to our District.


We will continue with the LCIF message at club visits, zone meetings, regional 
meetings and our convention.


Lion Bill Clausius

2nd VDG, 27-D1

LCIF District Coordinator



